NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PRELIMINARY BUDGET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Preliminary Budget for the Town of Plymouth for the fiscal year
beginning January 1, 2026 has been completed and is on file in the Town Clerk’s Office where it is
available for inspection. Further notice is hereby given that the Town Board of Plymouth will review said
Preliminary Budget and hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, October 14-2025 at 6:00pm at the Plymouth
Town Hall, located at 3461 State Hwy. 23, South Plymouth, NY, and at such hearing, any person may be
heard for or against the Budget as compiled.

Pursuant to Section 113 of Town Law the proposed salaries of Town Officers are hereby specified as
follows:

Supervisor $8,000.00

Town Clerk $12,300.00

Tax Collector $7,150.00

Registrar $300.00

Councilperson $1,500.00 (x4 = $6,000.00)
Town Justice  $9,000.00

Assessor $10,000.00
Superintendent of Highways $63,000.00

Virginia E. Brown
Plymouth Town Clerk



